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Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #19

Dear Council,
I hope everyone is excited for our presentation today on the Student Experience Action Plan.
This plan will greatly complement the University Strategic Plan which is currently in phase 2
which I will elaborate more on below. Everyone should come into this presentation today with
valuable information for Sarah as she will take all of your input into account when developing
this plan and for information to move into phase 2 of this plan.

Board/GFC/Senate Summit
This past Friday I had the opportunity to attend a joint summit between the Board, GFC and the
senate. At this meeting we had the opportunity to have an indigenous learning moment to pre
face our meeting before we went into group focus groups to answer questions to help answer
questions guiding to the development of the University Strategic Plan. We had a number of
students involved at this summit including our GFC reps, a number of UASU executives as well
as myself. All of our feedback and responses to our prompt questions were all sent to the
provost who will take all of our responses into consideration.

Student Experience Action Plan
The University has announced the creation of a Student Experience Action Plan that will support
the Strategic Plan which is also currently undergoing development. I know that a number of
students are concerned about having a great student experience here on campus so I would
definitely encourage all of you to participate in answering the questions to help guide them in
their development of the plan.
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